
Announcements for the week of 12/2/19 – 12/6/19 

MONDAY DECEMBER 2 
 

GOOD MORNING FRANKLIN! HERE ARE TODAY’S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Decemebr student council meeting will be tomorrow during lunch in the theater and after school in 

the cafeteria. You may attend either one, whatever fits your schedule best! For the after school meeting try 

and bring an old-recycled light bulb, we will be making snowmen ornaments!  

"Students, if your English teacher has told you that you will be attending an EOC Boot Camp on 12/3 or 12/4, please check 
the list posted downstairs in the south hallway, outside room South-137 to see where and when you will report." 

Any freshmen who want to help with their class holiday tree will meet today after school in East-253, Ms. 

Juarez Lugos room to make decorations. Any seniors who want to help with their tree will meet today after 

school in South-135, Ms. Devereaouxs room to make decoaritons. See u there!  

Students:  If you need a VOE for your driving permit or driver's license, please request it a day in advance and it 

will be ready the next day after school.  NO EXCEPTIONS! If you plan on taking your driver's license test next 

week, you need to request the VOE by today. If you are enrolled in NEW TECH or STEAM, please request 

your VOE  at the magnet center 

 

All students have been sponsored from Travis Elementary, a huge thank you for this! All items are due by 

this Wednesday at 4:15 p,m. to student activities, E-260.  

The StuCo FUN-DRIVE hase been extended to this Fruday the 6th. Instead of leaving items at Goodwill or Sav-

ers, leave it with us! Bring items like gently used clothing, sheets, handbags, pillows, pillow cases, belts, towels, 

shoes, linens. Bring them by East-260 ASAP, all donations are welcome & are due this Friday! POINTS AND 

HOURS AVAILABLE still. 

 

"Franklin boys soccer will be having tryouts in the stadium December 2nd through December 12th at 

7:15 am.  You must have a physical to be able to participate.  Please see coach Schroder in G-216, above 

the small gym if you have any questions.” 

 

STUDENTS: Now is the time to review your spring schedule and if you have questions, concerns, or change re-
quests, see your counselor TODAY.  Note that teachers and class periods are subject to change at any 
time.  The deadline date to request a course change for the spring semester is December 13.  Note that De-
cember 13 is also the deadline date to drop a PAP, AP, or OnRamps course for the spring semester.  A parent 
and teacher signature is required for this drop.  If you are hoping to join a major sport for the spring, a coach's 
signature is required. Seniors, the last day to request an out for the spring semester is December 13.  Remem-
ber, you must be enrolled in a minimum of 3 Pre-AP, AP, Dual Credit, or OnRamps courses, AND STAY EN-
ROLLED IN THEM, to request an out. Students, do not put this off until the last minute....especially if parent, 
teacher, or a coach's signature is required! December 13 is the FINAL DEADLINE. 
 
Attention speech and debate students:  anyone wishing to compete at the Eastwood tournament this week 
needs to be signed up with Mrs. Falco by the end of school today.  Late entries will not be accepted. 
 
Our Lady of the Lake University will be on the main campus at lunch in the Lobby today, Monday Dec 2nd. 
 



Announcements for the week of 12/2/19 – 12/6/19 

Juniors and seniors would you like to only pay a $1 a day for college, have benefits like dental, health and 
vision...and a job.  Come Thursday to the theater at 6:30 PM and hear how Walmart offers this to stu-
dents.  Part time jobs, weekend only, flex around school activities.  You can work one day or all week and 
earn your bachelors degree for a $1 a day.  See you Thursday at 6:30. 
 
Seniors the FAFSA deadline is coming up Jan 15.  You must have your application complete and submitted by 
then.  Please come to the GO Center with any questions.  You cannot receive any scholarship money from a 
university without this application. 
 
Seniors please bring in your college award letters EVEN IF YOUR ARE NOT PLANNING ON ATTENDING THAT 
SCHOOL!   Every letter you bring in gets you an entry form for a chance to win a $100 gift card.  The first 
drawing is December 13. 
 
Congrats to the girls' and boys' swim teams for winning the EPISD INVITATIONAL over the holiday. Outstanding 
swims were turned in by: Annette Calderon, Kaelin Cecka, Mundo Gomez, Danielle Gonzales, Mikaela GOnza-
lez, Marifer Gonzalez, Inaki Guerrero, Kiera Gutierrez, Lilany Howell, Ian Hulings, John Key, Andrea Martinez, 
Max McGrath, Israel Montes, Nick Ochoa, Marisol Ortiz, Luis Rodriguez Manny Saenz and Jaclyn Vargas. 
 

Junior class will be having a fundraiser at Applesbees on Redd Rd on December 10th from 5-9 pm. See u 

there and come support! 

 

 

THAT’S ALL FOR TODAY!! Remember Cougars ALWAYS Raise the bar, be Respectful & TOGETHER 

WE CAN! 


